
After retiring from the Garretson School District in 2011, Delores Olson finds herself 
following the district calendar once again.  Dee served as a classroom aide in first 
grade before her retirement.  The following year, she returned as a volunteer and 
substitute teacher.  As the district worked to hire an aide in the special education 

department last September, Dee offered her services to fill the position throughout 
the remainder of the semester.  Her connection to the students and passion for 

teaching has now prompted Dee to stay with the position until May.  All students at 
Garretson Elementary benefit from Mrs. Olson’s positive energy and compassion 

towards others.    


